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I believe incarcerated persons, already serving or having served time for their 

wrongdoings, should not additionally lose their fundamental right to vote. Especially 

for those who have served their terms, their rights should be restored to the extent 

there is no risk of harm to others. These persons offer a unique perspective and their 

voices should count.  


